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	Port-Louis, le 01/02/2007


	


                    

Ref: Contract: N°410.2 Support to ict sector in east africa – mauritius, MADAGASCAR and kenya                   
Sir, 
Our company has been short-listed by the CDE to carry out the project as referred to above. This project aims at improving the ICT sector of the concerned countries by reinforcing their management capacities, by generalizing the access to freeware use and by creating a flow of partnerships with European companies of the same sector. 

The project consist selecting in each country from three to five companies of the ICT sector, in analysing them and bringing them some additional training as regards to marketing and sales.  Moreover these companies will be able in a second phase to have personalised coaching over a period of one year. This project will offer them the possibility to have access to managerial and technical training and will be able to participate in a program of distribution and utilisation of Open Source applications in the region and also to have the possibility to partner with European companies on the same size.
We are targeting companies who mainly sells, Information Technology Service across various sectors on the Industry. (System Integration, Application Development, resale of software, WEB/E-Commerce development, Network Architects and Security). We are excluding ISP’s, BPO’s, Call Centre and Telecommunications companies.
If you wish to participate in that EU Program, I will be grateful if you can fill up the attached questionnaire and send it to me latest 7th February 2007. If selected I will come over to your place for one day.
During my visit at your place we will together diagnose your company and we will conduct a gap analysis in terms of training and then proceed with any recommendations.
From that one day workshop if we find that your company can become one of the pilot companies of this program, you will participate fully for a period of one (1) year.

I would like to point out that participating as pilot company can offer big advantages, in the development of your company but also we need a strong commitment and moral engagement to actively participate fully in the program.
Should you need any additional information please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards
Patrice J. Ferriere

Senior Consultant EXS/IBL
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